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Public Exhibition of Design Proposals 
In the former Three Tuns, Clare Market, Houghton Street  
10.00am – 5.00pm daily. Late opening until 7.30pm on Wednesday 15

 
October 

 
I am writing to invite you to a public exhibition of the School's proposals for the  
Centre Buildings Redevelopment project.  The current designs will be displayed in a 
public exhibition in part of the former LSE Students’ Union bar at the junction of 
Houghton Street and Clare Market.  This is your opportunity to view and comment on 
the proposals before a planning application is submitted to Westminster City Council 
in December 2014.   
 
There will be images and a model of the new building as well as information on the 
impact of the project on the School including the proposed changes to pedestrian and 
vehicular routes during construction.   
 
I would encourage you to visit the exhibition so you can give us your feedback on this 
exciting project, which will dramatically change the heart of the LSE.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Illustration of the 
building viewed from 
the LSE Library 

 
 
The exhibition will be open to staff, students and the public.  LSE Estates staff will be 
available to answer questions at the following times:  

 Monday 13 October  10.00 - 12.00pm  

 Wednesday 15 October 5.00 – 7.30pm 

 Thursday 16 October 2.00 - 4.00pm 
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Issue 7 

October 2014 

Estates Division 

Centre Buildings Redevelopment  

Public Exhibition Monday 13 – Friday 17 October 2014 

Yours sincerely 

 

Director of Capital Development 

Dear Colleagues, 

This newsletter provides an update on the 
School’s major campus project; the Centre 
Buildings Redevelopment 
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A selection of images of the current design proposals are below.  Please come to the exhibition to find  out more.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aerial view of the front of 
the new building 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

View of the Houghton Street building looking towards the 
LSE Library with the new cafe/restaurant on the ground 
floor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

View across the new public square looking 
towards the LSE Library  

If you have any queries or require further information please email estates@centrebuildings.lse.ac.uk or   
contact Sarah Beck, Principal Project Manager.  s.h.beck@lse.ac.uk Tel. 020 7106 1150 
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